
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Valued Supplier, 

 
Axalta Coating Systems is upgrading our Enterprise Resource Planning (ERP) system in the late 

summer 2022 timeframe for most Axalta locations within the United States and Canada.  As result of 

these upgrades, you will notice some changes in how we conduct business with our partners. 

Below we have highlighted the key changes that will impact you.  

• Ariba Network 
 
a) Axalta will utilize the Ariba Network for submission of all Purchase Orders (PO). All POs will 

be sent to you by email notification via the Ariba Network. Axalta will no longer mail, fax 
or email PDF copies of POs.  
 

b) Suppliers will be required to utilize the Ariba Network to send Order Confirmations, 

Advanced Shipping Notices (ASN) and electronic invoices (e-invoices). 
 

c) Open POs placed before the late summer 2022 go-live will be processed outside the Ariba 
Network.   

 

If you are already transacting with Axalta using the current Ariba Network account under ANID 

(AN01012926845), that will be permanently replaced with a new global instance of Axalta’s Ariba 

Buyer Account. It is very important that you accept the Trading Relationship Request (TRR), that Ariba 

will be sending you to be able to transact on Axalta’s new Global ANID which is AN01483101652. 
 
In the coming weeks, you will receive an invitation from Ariba to attend an Axalta/Ariba Supplier 
Summit (Virtual Webinar) which is very important to attend so you will be ready to transact with 
Axalta over the Ariba Network. Please note it is mandatory for you to attend one of the offered 
sessions.  
 

If you have any questions, please contact the Axalta Ariba Supplier Enablement Team at: 
aribaenablement@axalta.com 
  
Sincerely, 

 
Global Ariba Supplier Enablement Team 

Axalta Coating Systems 
50 Applied Bank Blvd Suite 300 
Glen Mills, PA 19342 
USA 
 

aribaenablement@axalta.com 
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